
                                                                                                  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Matt Machado, Deputy CAO  
Director of Public Works  

701 Ocean Street, Room 410 
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BEAR CREEK ROAD PM 2.12 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

UPDATED CONTRACTOR CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works announces that work is continuing on Bear 

Creek Road at Post Mile 2.12 through Friday, July 29, 2022.  The contractor contact information has 

been updated, see above.  Traffic will be subject to delay, with a temporary traffic signal in place for the 

duration of the project.  These traffic delays are necessary for construction of a soldier pile wall and 

other roadway improvements.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid 

this area if possible or be prepared for delays.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in 

Santa Cruz County is available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ . 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  May 13, 2022  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker, Resident Engineer 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Justin Wood, Brannon Corporation 
  (669) 304-8099 

  justin@brannondemo.com  
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